
I am the vine; you are the

branches. If you remain

in me and I in you, you

will bear much fruit. 

--John 15:5
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St. Bruno Parish, Dousman 

Faith Formation
registration for is

now open! 

We invite all families to
enroll their kids in this
year’s program as we

grow together in faith and
community. Don’t wait—
register today and help
your child deepen their
relationship with God!

Visit our website’s Faith
Formation pages for more

info. 



What's New

Swing Into Action for a
Great Cause! ⛳

Mark your calendars for the Annual Fr. Ralph
Golf Outing on Saturday, September 27 — a fun-

filled day on the course to benefit St. Bruno
Parish School! Whether you're a seasoned golfer

or just there for the camaraderie, this event
brings our community together in support of
Catholic education. Get your foursome ready

and stay tuned for registration and sponsorship
details. Let’s make this year’s outing a hole-in-

one for St. Bruno! 
stbrunoparish.com/golf-outing

“And he was transfigured
before them, and his face

shone like the sun, and his
clothes became white as

light.” -Matthew 17:2



What's New

Follow us on Facebook!
F O L L O W  S T .  B R U N O  P A R I S H

T O  R E C E I V E  A L E R T S ,  I N V I T E S
A N D  U P - T O - T H E - M I N U T E

I N F O R M A T I O N !
L I N K  H E R E .  

Looking to grow your faith, find real friends, and actually feel connected at church? Join a
small group this fall—where community gets personal, and your walk with God gets

stronger. 

PLEASE NOTE: The Millions of Monicas prayer group will be on a
break for the month of August and will resume on September 15 at

6:30pm at St. Paul

https://www.facebook.com/StBrunoParishDousmanWI

